
14/09/2021 

MR Jeremy Hassall 
283 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2017 
jeremy@lorishassall.com.au 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

As a resident of Whale Beach, I am supportive of the proposal to redevelop the site. The 
current development is in very poor condition. 
The proposal will be a significant improvement to our local amenities. I believe it is important 
for the Whale Beach community to have a place to gather and socialize. It would be great to 
have the Café on Surf Rd across from the beach along with beach access from Whale Beach 
Rd. 
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